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School 

 

 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you for joining the children in 
celebrating our Harvest Festival. 
I hope you all enjoyed their 
children’s singing. 
Thank you for all your donations for 

the local foodbank. 

 

The Vision Screening for our 
reception children will take 
place on 18th October 2023. 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 

Vision Screening – 18th October - Reception class only 

Half Term – Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October  
Friends of Haskayne School Meeting – 1st November 3.15pm 
Non – uniform day – 2nd November 
Fire Safety Talk – 2nd November for Years 2 – 6 
School Photographer – 14th November. Please wear winter uniform i.e. 
Shirt and tie and the cardigan/jumper with school logo on. Thanks 
Non-uniform day – 16th November  
Pyjama day for Children In Need – Friday 17th November  
Parent’s evening- 21st and 22nd November – Details to follow 
Non-uniform day – 30th November  
Christmas Fair – 8th December  

 

We have a vacancy for a 
parent governor. 
Please return all nominations 
by 12noon on 16th October. 
 

 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Star of the week 
Last week we awarded  

Star of the Week Award to 
ZB & DR 

And this week we have awarded 
Start of the Week Award to 

 IF & IB 
Well done!   

 
 

The new school menu is attached. 
This will be starting, with week 2, on 
Monday 6th November. 
Please could you let the school office 
know by Friday 20th October if your child 
would like any of the vegetarian options 
highlighted so that the kitchen can order 
the food. 
Thank you. 
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